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(Env.) 
iA-68 (Rev.) (REISSUED to correct grammatical error in paragraph 2, line 3) 
~ : Request for Graduation Message other than High School) 

Dear Mr. Ortega: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

May 9, 1984 (XXXY6 

~ 
I (p I 

On behalf of President Reagan , I want to thank you for writing . 
He is always pleased to hear from young Americans and to learn 
of their accomplishments. ' 

As much as the President would like to assist you by sending 
your school a personal graduation message, the large number of 
similar requests he receives makes it impossibl e for him to do so. 
I know you will understand. 

At the President ' s request, I am enclosing a message for young 
people which you might want to read at your graduation 
ceremony . Along with it, President Reagan sends his best 
wishes now and for the school years ahead. 

Sincerely, 

Ae~ 
Special Assistant to the President 

and Director of Correspondence 

Mr. !v1ichael 0 / tega 
N ight '" S UP'erv/tsor 
Corresponde,r1ce Analysis Section 
Room 60 / 
Old Executive Office Buildiffg 

(5/9/84) 

Washingt7 , DC 20500 

Enclo7 : Message to Young Americans 

AVH/e GM/CAD/ RDC/AVH 
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Dear Mr. Ortega: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

May 1, 1984 (XXXY68) 

On behalf of President Reagan, I want to thank you for writing. 
He is al.ways pleased to hear from young Americans and to learn 
of their accomplishments. 

As much as the President would like to assist you by sending 
✓ your school a personal graduation message, the large number of 

similar requests he receives makeyit impossible for him to do so. 
I know you will understand. 5 
At the President's request, I am enclosing a message for young 
people which you might want to read at your graduation 
ceremony. Along with it, President Reagan sends his best 
wishes now and for the school years ahead. 

Sincerely, 

~·~ 
Anne Higgins 

Special Assistant to the President 
and Director of Correspondence 

Mr. Michael Ortega 

(4r; 

s/,/i1 
Night Supervisor 
Correspondence Analysis Section 
Room 60 
Old Executive Office Building 
Washington, DC 20500 

Enclosure: Message to Young Americans 

AVH/ CGM/ CAD/ RDC / AVH 
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(Env.) 
Yl~- 68 (Rev.) 
RE: Request for Graduation Message other than High School 

Dear Mr. Ortega: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

May 1, 1984 (XXXY68) 

On behalf of President Reagan , I want to thank you for writing. 
He is al.ways pleased to hear from young Americans and to learn 
of their accomplishments. 

As much as the President would like to assist you by sending 
your school a personal graduation message, the large number of 
similar requests he receives make it impossible for him to do so. 
I know you will understand . 

At the President's request, I am enclosing a message for young 
people which you might want to read at your graduation 
ceremony. Along with it, President Reagan sends his best 
wishes now and for the school years ahead. 

Sincerely, 

~~ 
Anne Higgins 

Special Assistant to the President 
and Director of Correspondence 

(4/30/84) 

Mr. Michael Ortega 
Night Supervisor 
Correspondence Analysis Section 
Room 60 
Old Executive Office Building 
Washington, DC 20500 

Enclosure: Message to Young Americans 

AVH/CGM/CAD/RDC/AVH 



,,-., 

~ 

---------. 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

April 30, 1984 

AVHY68 

On behalf of President Reagan, I want to thank you for 

writing. He is always pleased to heir from young Americans 

and to learn of their accomplishments. 

As much as the President would like to assist you by sending 

your school a personal graduation message, the large number 

of similar requests he receives make it impossib le for him 

to do so. I know you will understand. 

At the President's request, I am enclosing a message for 

young people which you might want to read at your graduation 

ceremony. Along with it, President Reagan sends his best 

wishes now and for the school year s ahead. 

.A<} 1-1/ CG "f"..,•~f P.,o/ If-/ 

E:1tc.L. 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

March 26 , 1984 (XXXY68) 

Dear Mr. Ortega : 

On behalf of President Reagan, I want to thank you for writing. 
He is always pleased to hear from young Americans and to learn 
of their accomplishments. 

As much as the President would like to assist you by sending 
your school a personal graduation message , the large number of 
similar requests make it impossible for him to do so. I know you 
will understand . 

At the President's request, I am enclos ing some material that 
might be useful to you in p lanning your 1984 yearbook. 
President Reagan sends you his best wishes as you prepare for 
the exciting high school years ahead. 

Sincerely , 

a--e-~ 
Anne Higg ins 

Special Assistant to the President 
and Di rector of Correspondence 

Mr. Michael Ortega 
Night Supervisor 

(3/26/84) 

Correspondence Analysis Section 
Room 60 
Old Executive Office Building 
Washington, DC 20500 

Enclosure: Message to Young Americans 

AVH/ CGM/ CAD/ RDC/AVH 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

March 23, 1984 

On behalf of President Reagan, I want to thank you for 

writing. He is always pleased to hear from young Americans 

and to learn of their accomplishments. 

As much as the President would like to assist you by sending 

your school a personal graduation message, the large number 

of similar requests make it impossible for him to do so. I 

know you will understand. 

At the President's request, I am enclosing some material 

that might be useful to you in planning your 1984 yearbook. 

President Reagan sends you his best wishes as you prepare 

for the exciting high school years ahead. 

Q---00 

AVH:CGM:CAD: ~ 
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